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Alborn Township maintains approximately 7.5 miles. 

In 2020 the Township spent $48,847 on road maintenance and improvements. This includes 

routine maintenance, such as grading, snow plowing, dust control, and mowing roadsides.  

Along with the routine maintenance, the Board approved projects to improve several of the 

Township roads. These projects were completed in 2020: Applied 1000 yards of class five 

material on Aerie Lake Rd, 50 yds class five on Berg-Lind Rd, 30 yards class five on Eire Rd, 80 

yards of class five on Austin Road, 100 yards of pit run gravel on East-Berg-Lind Rd, three 

culverts installed on Aerie Lake Rd, and one on East-Berg-Lind Rd. 

It was a good summer for working on the roads. For example, we were able to have all of the 

material hauled on the roads before the chloride company was ready to apply chloride. Many 

years we were unable to haul heavy loads early in the spring and have waited until fall so we 

wouldn’t negate the dust controlling effect of the chloride. 

Submitted by,  

Dale Larson, Alborn Township Supervisor 


